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March 2022 
Primary Education Center Newsletter 

NEW ON-LINE KINDERGARTEN 
REGISTRATION AND ORIENTATION 
If you have a child who will be entering Kindergarten in September 2022, 
we are delighted to welcome you and your kindergartner to our program. 
The �rst step to the kindergarten journey is the registration process. 

The Primary Education Center now offers an on-line registration option 

that allows families to upload required proof of residency documents 

from the safety of their homes. You may register children who will be �ve 

years old on or before December 1, 2022. You may also mail in your 
registration documents to our school district. 

In addition to registration you are required to complete the Home Language Questionnaire. 
Registration will not be �nalized until this form is completed. 

Additional information: 
Immunization Requirements 

The following information is required in order for your registration to be complete. 

Student Proof of Age: Original Birth Certi�cate and/or Passport 
Parent Photo Identi�cation: Driver’s License and/or Passport 
Proof of Residency – two of the following: vehicle registration, vehicle insurance card, utility bill, 
medical insurance card, homeowners insurance statement, payroll deduction, *lease, 
*purchase offer, *letter from builder – must be on builder’s letterhead (the documents with a * must be 

signed and include your name, district address, closing date, and/or certi�cate of occupancy) 

Record of Immunizations: (Signed by the Physician. The school nurse will need to determine if all 
immunizations are up to date). 

*Please Note: If your child is currently enrolled in our UPK program, you do not need to register for 
kindergarten 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdDn9KBp6uGPPyZ9cKT_rc_OpRi3Xu3gmz8ZY4FJx3M3OetVQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9L0Ygxdca6IqCb-nPN6spH4_oMDnU-uAfNv2p1pMz21udOQ/viewform?gxids=7628
https://health.ny.gov/publications/2370.pdf
https://s.smore.com/u/c51ebdcdf5a84398e0ad09c54b5b9beb.jpg


                  

 
       

        
      
         

 
              

                
   

   
                

                   
                     

 
                

             
             

            
 

                
 

             
       

SAVE the Dates: Once your child is registered and proof of residency is veri�ed, you will be invited to 

attend: 

1.Kindergarten Orientation for current UPK Parents- May 18 

2. Kindergarten Orientation for Newly Registered Parents- May 19 

2. Screening Appointment- June 8 & 9 

3. Family & Teacher Meeting Appointments- September 6 & 7 

Welcome to the Primary Education Center, where we strive to create a dynamic, joyful learning 

environment for all of our students. If you have any questions about Kindergarten, do not hesitate to 

contact me at 286-7220. 

New School Physical Form 
Education Law requires all New York State (NYS) public school students to have a health exam when 

they are a new student in a school district and when they enter Pre-K or Kindergarten, and grades 1, 3, 
5, 7, 9, and 11. The date of the exam must be within one year of the �rst day of school. 

Pursuant to Education Law, beginning on 2/1/21, schools cannot accept the health exam if it is not 
on the NYS Required Health Examination Form or an electronic health record equivalent form. 
Parents/guardians will be responsible for insuring that the health care provider, typically your doctor, 
but may be a nurse practitioner or physician assistant, uses the correct form. 

Below is a copy of the new form which can also be found on the Lewiston-Porter website. 

If you have any questions, please contact the health o�ce at 716-286-7225 or jleggett@lew-port.com. 
Health Examination forms can be faxed to 716-286-7855. 

mailto:jleggett@lew-port.com
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March Book of the Month! 
March is here! Our Book of the Month is “Mango, Abuela, and Me' by Meg Medina. This diverse book 

focuses on Habit 3 - “Put First Things First” - our “Habit of the Month”. Habit 3 teaches students about 
roles and goals. 



          Mrs. Leggett, PEC School Nurse, Invites You to Make a New 
Friend 



                Please remember to make sure your child has an extra set of weather appropriate clothing in their 
locker. 



       
  

   
 
 

      
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Congratulations to the following students for being great 
examples of leaders! 
From left to right: 
Trey Cardillo 

Ava Manzare 

Dynamic Duo, Eli Birmingham and Jaxson Cheers 

Rowen Seefeldt 
Jasper Godlewski 
Rosalie Howard 

Brielle Anderson 

Frederick Buck 

Addelyn Pascucci 
Gregory Mies 

Gracie Bajor 
Nikko Bush 

Belle Al�ere 

Emily Tower 
Allie Helmich 







   
                  

                 
      

   

Here Comes the Snow! 
On February 2, 2022 the PEC 3rd graders sang in an elementary choral concert. They sang in the High 

School auditorium. It was a very �tting song given the snow that came our way that night. Their 
beautiful singing made Miss Mosier's heart sing. 
Bravo third grade chorus! 



               
     

            
                 

   
            

                 
   

               
       

February was a very busy month in STEAM! First grade, second grade, and multiage students have 

continued work using the Engineering Standards: 
K-2-ETS1-1: Ask questions, make observations, and gather information about a situation people want 
to change to de�ne a simple problem that can be solved through the development of a new or 
improved object or tool. 
K-2-ETS1-2: Ask questions, make observations, and gather information about a situation people want 
to change to de�ne a simple problem that can be solved through the development of a new or 
improved object or tool. 
K-2-ETS1-2: Analyze data from tests of two objects designed to solve the same problem to compare 

the strengths and weaknesses of how each performs. 



              
             

              
         

 
             

            
                

                
  

 
             

  

            
          

          
       

First grade and second grade students, including multiage groupings, have learned about the forces of 
gravity and applied what they have learned to some Olympic themed challenges! They planned, 
created, tested, and improved luge sleds and snowboards. Both grades also worked on a curling 

challenge that had everyone learning about force, motion, and friction. 

Some �rst grade students studied structural design and participated in building Mt. Rushmore in 

celebration of President’s Day! Third grade multiage students learned about balanced and unbalance 

forces and patterns & motion of friction to work an Olympic hockey net building challenge. They also 

put their engineering minds to work to plan and create moveable dragon puppets in celebration of the 

Lunar New Year! 

We continue to learn, have fun, and move Full Steam Ahead in room Y10! 

40 Children's Boo… dreme.stanford.edu 

Skip to content Skip to navigation Strengthen early math skills at home or 
school with this fun snow�ake design activity. A framework for considering 

strategies to ensure the long-term bene�ts of investment in preschool and 

to improve student learning in the early grades. 

https://s.smore.com/u/63b3/db92d7d9d877e7e61235f39438217187.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/fe80/ba42beabf721225dfac6f4547241bf79.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/f5eb/cf6ebc259b293c593e0c16d8b8150fce.jpeg
https://dreme.stanford.edu/news/children-s-books-foster-love-math


  

           
              

           

Valentines for Seniors! 

Our loving and thoughtful PEC students made homemade valentines for Assemblyman Morinello's 

"Valentines for Seniors" program. For local seniors that have been so isolated during this pandemic, 
showing them some extra love on Valentine’s Day made a big difference! 



    

              
      

          

           

                  

The Walls of Our Halls! 

Our First Graders celebrated February's Black History Month by making bottle people in honor of 
African Americans who have made an impact. 

Our Pre-K kids learned all about the importance of farming communities! 

Missing a shirt? Maybe a hat and gloves? How about a water 
bottle? 
Be sure to check our Lost and Found located in the main entrance foyer and in the main o�ce. 

https://s.smore.com/u/18b4/6d1917d3edcc0cb69e9d2b658eb179c0.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/fec5/8b6af5e61c789a062f9ea3a03e0f9d65.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/91be/a957efa18b378147a58484be78f36e98.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/911f/1afd3e4c40900403e40766093d5b3756.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/3122/33d1c950a952a9e695d20ad6368e33a0.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/766d/787d8f247fe03e26d926bf3eb10a2491.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/0348/ddf06dad26969a1cbc7e2f0f16facb08.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/0f70/f302a1b8deb2910438532e6b9174c7f6.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/1643/00cfbcf7f541d4e1dd2accfe611760b0.jpeg







